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Dhū al Hijjah 1445 

 
11/29/1445 
06/06/2024 
 
Al salāmu ‘alaikum wa rahmatullāh 
 
On behalf of the Board of Religious Services of the BC Muslim Association, I am 
pleased to announce the month of Dhū al Hijjah 1445 will commence on Friday, June 7, 
2024. The Board was able to verify the sighting of the crescent moon on the eve of the 
29th of Dhū al Qa’dah.  
 
Please note, the day of ‘Arafah will be on Saturday, June 15, 2024. Eid al Adhā will be 
on Sunday, June 16, 2024. For Eid Salāh timings, please refer to our website 
www.thebcma.com. 
 
May Allah enable us to acquire His pleasure during these blessed days and may He 
grant the Ummah reprieve from all hardship. May Allah liberate our lands and free our 
brothers and sisters from their tyrant oppressors. Āmīn 
 
 
 
____________________ 
Imam Yahya Momla 
Board of Religious Services 
BC Muslim Association  


